The British Methodist Church and the St. Catharines Museum

Welcomes you to the unveiling ceremony of the Ontario Heritage Foundation

HISTORICAL PLAQUE COMMEMORATING

HARRIET ROSS TUBMAN

Renowned conductor on the Underground Railroad

Sunday, February 7th, 1993 - 3:00 p.m.

PROGRAMME

Master of CeremoniesWalter Lastewka, Chairman
St. Catharines Museum Board of Trustees
'O Canada'
Welcoming PrayerReverend Daniel Rupwate
B.M.E. Church, St. Catharines
SoloistKaren Harvard "Fear Not My Child"
Welcoming RemarksWalter Lastewka
Ontario Heritage FoundationDorothy Duncan, Chair
SoloistAnthony Haughton
"Don't You Know It's Time To Praise The Lord"
Ontario Black History SocietyRosemary Sadlier, Board Member
Ontario Heritage FoundationDr. Bryan E. Walls, Board Member
B.M.E. ChurchHelen Smith, The Open Door
Harriet Tubman Historical SocietyVivian Abdur-Rahim

Soloist	Betsy Tauro, "Swing Low Sweet Chariot"
Greetings from Dignitaries	The Hon. William Hamilton Merritt His Worship Joseph L. McCaffery Christel Haeck M.P.P. St. Catharines/Brock Ken Atkinson M.P., St. Catharines
Hymn	Karen Harvard, Helen Smith and Betsy Tauro "Go Down Moses"
Greetings from Harriet Tubman's family	
Official Plaque Unveiling	
Closing Remarks	
Benediction	Rev. Paul G. Carter A.M.E. Zion Church, Auburn, New York
Everyone is invited to meet the special guests at a	reception in the Burgoyne Room following the ceremony

This Ontario Heritage Foundation historical plaque will be erected on the grounds of the British Methodist Episcopal Church, 92 Geneva Street, St. Catharines. It will be on display at the St. Catharines Museum as part of the ONTARIO BLACK HERITAGE exhibit until March 31, 1993.